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 Newsletter Summer 2020 
 Flexible, affordable, reliable and fun 
 After school care at Stockbridge Primary 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bookings 
We are pleased to be able to open again to all pupils in school from the start of 
next term, unless advice or circumstances change again.  We’ve missed you! 
 
Bookings will open for regular bookings on Monday 20th July.  Please go online to 
make the bookings you need for the first half of the next term 
(September/October).  Please remember to check your registration details and 
update them if necessary.  And remember that payment is due at time of booking 
to secure your place.  Any sessions we had to cancel at the end of March have been 
refunded as a credit against your account which you will be able to offset against 
your next bookings. 
 
Parent and carers childcare booking system 
 
As there will be no after school clubs running and to keep our groups of children 
as consistent as possible, as will only be offering two session options for the 
moment.  These are 3:30-5pm or a full session (3:30-6pm).  We have adjusted our 
start time to 3:30 in line with school timings.  All sessions will include a snack and 
a planned activity as well as plenty of free play.  We will encourage children to be 
outside as much as possible.  Full sessions will continue to include an evening meal. 
 
We will update you nearer the time on how things will work at Clubhouse next 
term as there will be some changes to location and procedures. 

 
Prices 
Prices have been frozen for next year.  This means a session till 5pm will cost £8.25 per child and a full session 
will cost £12.55 per child.  Prices will be reviewed again in July next year. 
 
 We are recruiting!   

We are looking for a playworker and a supervisor for 2-3 days a week, term-time only.  Full training 
provided and good rates of pay.  We can be flexible over which days you work.  If you are passionate about 
working with children and would like to join our small team please get in touch with Miriam on 
the.clubhouse@sky.com or 07557 916359 for a full job description and application form. 

The last few months 
Clubhouse closed due to Lockdown on March 23rd to all but children of 
keyworkers.  We have managed to remain open for them throughout that time, 
with the exception of a few days when we weren’t needed.  Sessions have been 
pretty quiet and very free-flowing but we have loosely followed an activity plan 
ranging from science activities to sensory outdoor play via cooking and junk 
modelling.  The few children that have been with us enjoyed having the run of 
the school (until more children came back) with hide and seek being a particular 
favourite game!   
 
A big thank you to all the Clubhouse staff who have been very flexible and 
supportive, especially to Mrs Burnand who has continued to come in every week 
to run sessions. 
 
 


